
            
                                                                    
                                                                     

   JASMINE COLLEGE 

                                    …raising a generation of skillful hands and creative mind  

                                           END OF SECOND TERM NEWSLETTER  
Dear parents/guardians,  

We have successfully ended another term, we thank almighty God for his infinite mercies. 

On behalf of the management and staff of Jasmine Day College, I wish to thank you for your 

immense support, patience and resilience throughout the term.  

We had hopes that this term would be a smooth one, with little or no distraction and more 

focus on academic work. However, the election and electoral process had its toll, in all we 

thank God for a successful term.  

SOME ACTIVITIES FOR THE TERM 

ORPHANAGE VISIT 

With your enormous generosity and contributions, our 

orphanage visit on the 14th of February, 2023 was a 

huge success. It was an opportunity to teach our 

scholars that love is not all about romance but more of 

caring for one another, especially the less privileged in 

our society.    
          

 

 

OPEN DAY 

Thank you for your overwhelming participation and feedback. Be rest assured that we are 

working on it.   
 

 

 



 

The term has been a busy and productive one, as some of our scholars have been 

undergoing intense and extra preparation for the African Mathematics Olympiad 

championship competition. The competition was scheduled to hold on the 25th of March, 

2023, but was postponed to the 20th May, 2023. However, a free CBT mock trial was held 

online on the 25th of March, 2023 and all our scholars that participated got the 50 points cut 

off mark required. We wish them the best in the forth-coming competition. 

 SPELLING BEE COMPETITION 

After months of preparation, the Spelling Bee competition came to a close on the 23rd of 

March 2023.  

We congratulate our stellar spellers who made it to the final round of the competition. We 

appreciate the hard work and extra effort they must have 

put in becoming exceptional spellers.   

Our top three spellers were: 

1. Year 9 Mkpado Fabio (Winner) 

2. Year 7 Offor Anene Judith (1st runner up)  

3. Year 9 Mkpado Raphael  (2nd runner up) 

Congratulations to our spelling bee participants who 

through preparing for this contest, improved their spelling, 

expanded their vocabularies, learned new concepts and 

refined their grammar-skills that will help them throughout 

their lives. We are all proud of their accomplishment.   

 Pictures of the Director Jasmine group of schools, Dr. Mrs. Ngozi Anetoh giving out medals 

and gifts to our winners. 

   

 



EXTENSION CLASS 

 Our Year 9 scholars are to resume on Tuesday, 11th April, 2023 for extramural classes in 

preparation for their forth coming examination.  

 

ADMISSIONS 

Admission process has commenced for the 2023/2024 session. Admission forms are 

available for purchase online and at the school office. There is a referral bonus for any 

student you introduce to our college. (Day or Boarding)   

 

Please be reminded that it is the school policy that fees are paid during the holiday or on 

resumption. However, a grace period of two (2) weeks will be given to parents who did not 

make payment during the holiday. All fees/payment should be made into the school 

designated accounts. 

Jasmine college LTD 

Zenith bank PLC 

1014897844 

 

Jasmine college LTD 
Guaranty Trust Bank (GTB)  
042596395

COMPLAINTS 
Kindly note that we place a huge value on relationships between all stakeholders (scholars, 

educators, parents and management). We are all in the team together. Please come to the 

school office if you have any observations or complaints and it will be handled 

appropriately.  

 

RESUMPTION DATE: School resumes for third term 2022/2023 academic session on Tuesday 

25TH April, 2023. 

Thank you for choosing Jasmine College, wishing you a blessed, happy and holy Easter 
holiday. 
 
Management

3RD TERM FEES FOR RETURNING STUDENTS 

CLASS TUITION EVENTS TOTAL 

YEAR 7 & 8 N180,000 N10,000 N190,000 

YEAR 9 N180,000 N15,000 N195,000 

YEAR 10 N190,000 N10,000 N200,000 



 


